
         October 4, 2014 
 

 
EMERGENCY SNOW REMOVAL LIST 

 
 
In anticipation of the winter months, we must update our list of Heatherwood 
residents who have conditions requiring them to leave their homes on a regular and 
frequent basis in order to obtain specialized treatments for severe medical 
conditions. Examples are dialysis, chemotherapy, or treatments for life-threatening 
infections.  
 
Our contractor will be instructed to see that these homes are cleared prior to 
beginning snow removal for the entire community. You should note that this 
instruction has been given for the past several years with mixed results and should 
not be considered a guarantee. 
 
While we certainly wish to accommodate others who have health issues and/or 
continue to work, it is obviously necessary to keep the number on the list to an 
absolute minimum.  
 
Attached please find a form for your use. It should be mailed to our management 
company at the address below, Attention: Property Manager Matthew Grilli, and 
all possible consideration will be given to your request.  
 


